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Purpose of Report: To inform the Board of Trustees on the progress of the 35 Express Project, 

and the area that affect our district, which covers construction on I-35E from FM 407 to US Hwy 

380.  

 

Objectives: To provide insight into how the construction affects Denton ISD families, 

transportation for students and the overall economic impact on our area. By keeping 

communication between the district and AGL Contractors, who are in charge of the project, we 

home to keep our families and employees aware of the most up-to-date information regarding 

road closings, openings and traffic. 

 

Operational Impact: We have worked with AGL Contractors in the past to update traffic 

patterns and bus routes to minimize the effect of construction on student transportation and 

district families’ commute to and from work.  

 

Results: This update should provide the Trustees and those in attendance with a better 

understanding of why expansion of I-35E is needed, how far along we are in the construction and 

how it will alleviate congestion which impacts student transportation and district families’ 

commute to and from work as well as the development and sustainment of businesses along the 

highway’s path.  

 


